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Property Owner Contact Information

Name of Property Owner(s)

Phone Fax

Mailing Address of Property Owner{s)
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Authorized Representative Contact information

Name of Person Authorized to Represent the Property Owner(s)
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Property Information

Project Name
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Total Acreage

37.03
Current Zoning

AV3
Approximate Address

^100 M- 5300 E.

^pec^, UT

Land Serial Number(s)
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Proposed Use

Project Narrative

Camp Shawnee is used principally as a girls' camp. Its current improvements include a lodge, a

restroom/shower building, an amphitheater, and numerous tent sites. There is also an existing
basketball court located toward the northwest side of the property that is in disrepair with
broken basketball standards and a cracked concrete slab. It is at this location where a new

pavilion is planned to replace the old basketball court.

The footprint of the new pavilion, 75'-6" x 32'-0", is very similar to the size of the current
basketball court. It will include 1880 sf of open area which will be filled with picnic tables, and
390 sf of enclosed storage/mechanical/electrical space. The pavilion will be constructed of

steel members with a standing-seam metal roof. The storage space will have colored CMU
walls. The design will essentially be a repeat of the pavilion constructed at nearby Camp Liberty
in 2014.

The pavilion will have hot water and two wash sinks; we have therefore been working with the
Weber/Morgan Health Department for approval of the septic system design. Water will come
from a recently installed culinary water system and power will be trenched across an open field
from the existing restroom/shower building.








